
 

  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 

 

 

 

Tuesday 8th July 2025 
 

 
Dear Y6 Parents, 

 
We are fast approaching the end of term, and the end of our Y6 children’s time at primary 
school. While this inevitably brings mixed emotions for many children (and parents), it is 

first and foremost a time to celebrate our Y6 children’s efforts and experiences over the last 
7 years as they move on to new and exciting challenges ahead. As such, we have a couple 

of events coming up to do just that, which are as follows: 
 
The Y6 Leavers Pizza Party and Games event is scheduled for Monday 14th July, after 

school. The festivities will start at 3:30pm and run until 5pm at which point children can be 
picked up at the field gate. All children should bring non-school uniform for the event, and 

are also advised to bring a change of clothes… just in case.  
 

A bite to eat will be supplied for the children and for the first time ever we will be providing 
freshly delivered takeaway pizza for the children to enjoy (thank you as always to the 
Friends of Lavant CE Primary School). Please do get in touch if you would like any further 

information on the dietary side of the event. 
 

Our Y6 Leavers Assembly will be held at 9am on the last day of term, Friday 18th July. 
Parents are invited to join us for a special assembly to celebrate our Y6 pupils and their 
time at Lavant CE Primary school and to wish them well in their next adventure. If children 

could have their leavers’ hoodies available for this event, it would be much appreciated. 
 

If you have any further questions on this or any other topic, please do get in touch. 
 
Thanks in advance and kind regards, 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Mr Taylor 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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